
 

 

 

 
 

If you are a parent of school-aged children, and have experienced separation or divorce over 12 months ago, we would 

like to invite you to participate in our research project. 

What is the research project about? 
Family separation and divorce present many challenges for families, and schools can play an important role in working 

with parents to support children’s learning and wellbeing during these situations. Parent-school engagement can be 

particularly complex during such times, however, and our study is interested in parents’ experiences of interacting with  

their child’s school during separation or divorce. Findings from the study will be used to help schools improve their 

support for children and families going through similar circumstances. 

What will I be asked to do? 
Take part in a telephone interview that will take approximately 60 minutes. 

How can I find out more? 
Click the link to view the Participation Information Sheet and then add your contact information if decide you would 
like to participate. Participation is voluntary and all information will be treated confidentially. You can contact Professor 
Sue Saltmarsh (Sue.Saltmarsh@usq.edu.au; Telephone 07 3470 4616) with any questions or requests for further 
information.  
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                                       Share your views! 

https://surveys.usq.edu.au/index.php/549981?lang=en
mailto:Sue.Saltmarsh@usq.edu.au
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